
ocoPnillips ConocoPhillips Company 
San Juan Business Unit 
3401 East 30'" Street 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

May 9, 2014 

Dave Evans 
District Manager 
Bureau of Land Management 
6251 College Blvd, Ste. A 
Farmington, NM 87402 

HAY 16 2014 

Famiington Field Office 
Bureau of Land Management. 

Reference: Restoration of Federal and State Applications for Permit to Drill (APD) 

Dear Mr. Evans: 

On March 28, 2014, ConocoPhillips Company ("COPC") discovered that a number of approved 
APD's had been rescinded through an administrative oversight in December 2013. The wells 
approved under these APD's are listed on the attachment and they are all considered to be 
economic projects for COPC at this time. 

Therefore, we respectfully request the BLM to restore the APD's for the wells listed on the 
attachment. These wells are essential to COPC building a robust drilling program in the San 
Juan Basin. 

Thank you for the consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (505) 326-9802. 

OIL CONS. DIV D!St 3 

JUN 3 0 20H 
John Bruner 
Development Manager 
ConocoPhillips Company 
San Juan Business Unit 

Cc: NMOCD - Charlie Perrin 
Bureau of Land Management - Dave Evans 
COPC -John Bruner, Jim Vaiana 
Well File 



CONOCOPHILLIPS/BURLINGTON RESOURCES APD'S TO BE REINSTATED PER AGREEMENT: 

JACKSON COM IN 

SJ 28-7 UNIT 99N 

SJ 28-7 UNIT 100P 

SJ 28-7 UNIT237P 

DAY 5N 

THOMPSON 8N 

SJ 29-7 UNIT 84N 

SJ 27-5 UNIT 115P 

HARE16N 

GRENIER B3P 

EAST 6N 

SJ 27-4 102P 


